



September 16, 2022

J. David Motley, CMB President Colonial Savings 2626A West Freeway Fort Worth, TX 76102

Dear Dave:

Your support makes our work possible! On behalf of the MBA Opens Doors Foundation, our Board of Directors and the Mortgage Bankers Association, I extend my sincere thanks for your support and generous contribution in the amount of \$25,000, received September 15, 2022 through the 2023 "Our Families Our Homes Our Resilience" Chairman's annual appeal.

The MBA Opens Doors Foundation was created by The Mortgage Bankers Association as a way for its members to give back to the communities in which they serve. Opens Doors helps families with critically ill or injured children when they need it most. Your contribution, in full, helps to further the Foundation's mission of providing mortgage and rental assistance grants to parents or guardians with critically ill or injured children, allowing them to be by a child's side during treatment.

Thanks to your thoughtful support and the support of others like you, we continue to make a difference for families. And, our work helps to sustain vibrant communities that make it easier for families and children to thrive.

For your vision, generosity and dedication, we are deeply grateful.

Sincerely,

Deborah E. Dubois

President

Heather L. Guidry

Please Note: Your contribution to Opens Doors Foundation is tax deductible to the fullest extent allowable under law. IRS regulations require us to state that we did not provide any goods or services to you in consideration of your contribution. You may wish to print or save this message as your receipt for tax purposes. Tax ID#: 32-0355086